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GRIFFITH UNIVERSITY HUMAN RESEARCH ETHICS REVIEW 

Dear Prof Roy George

I write further to the additional information provided in relation to the provisional approval granted to your application for ethical
clearance for your project "Photobiomodulation induced dental analgesia in humans: A clinical trial" (GU Ref No: 2022/668). 

This is to confirm that this response has addressed the comments and concerns of the Griffith University Human Research Ethics
Committee (GUHREC).

The GUHREC resolved to grant your application a clearance status of "Fully Approved".

Consequently, you are authorised to immediately commence this research on this basis.

Regards

Kim Madison
Policy Officer, Research Ethics
Office for Research
Griffith University | Nathan | QLD 4111 | Level 0, Bray Centre
T +61 7 373 58043 | email: k.madison@griffith.edu.au
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